
Dear Tenants of Biopolis, 

With the opening of the full operation of the Circle Line on 8 Oct 2011, Buona Vista has become 
the new transport hub as it is the interchange of the East-West line and the Circle Line. With the 
new station entrance located outside MOE, the working population in Biopolis is in close 
proximity to this major public transport hub. Stations such as the one-north (Fusionopolis) and 
Holland Village are just one stop away in respective direction (please refer to the map below). In 
addition, the F&B outlets in Biopolis are well established and have supported the community well. 
We understand that more banking facilities will be available at the new station entrances, and 
with the completion of the Metropolis linkway in 2013, the connectivity and amenities will be 
further enhanced for tenants at Biopolis. With the above considerations, the bus shuttle services 
for both Fusionopolis and Biopolis are scheduled to cease operation, and to facilitate the smooth 
transition, we will continue to provide all the shuttle services till 29 Oct 2011 (Sat). 

However, in view of tenants’ feedback, w.e.f. 31 Oct 2011 (Mon), only the Biopolis shuttle bus 
Route A (with revised route & frequency, as shown below) shall continue to ply until the 
Metropolis linkway is completed in early 2013. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

(Above circular updated as at 6Oct 2011) 


